GET Committee

From: Mike J. Molina

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 8:37 AM

To: GET Committee

Subject: FW: Will Spence as Housing and Human Concerns Director

From: George Helland <georgehelland@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 02, 2019 10:58 AM

To: Mike J. Molina <Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Will Spence as Housing and Human Concerns Director

Dear Councilperson Molina,

Will Spence brings experience and a trusted track record to this department. In the past, did not always
agree with Will, but | always felt heard by him. His solutions always sought the best outcome for the most
citizens. |1 would be proud to have him in this position.

Sincerely,

George Helland

1322 Kaupakalua Road

Haiku, HlI

573-5760



